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November 3, 2011 

Mr. Edward Randolph 
Director of the Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: Withdrawal of Advice Letter 3875-E - Second Amendment to Existing 
Qualifying Facility Power Purchase Agreement for Procurement of Eligible 
Renewable Energy Resources Between Mt. Lassen Power and Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company 

Dear Mr. Randolph: 

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
("PG&E") hereby withdraws Advice Letter 3875-E, which was filed on July 14, 2011, 
seeking the California Public Utilities Commission's approval of an amendment and 
letter agreement (collectively, the "Second Amendment") to a Qualifying Facility ("QF") 
Standard Offer Power Purchase Agreement ("PPA") with Mt. Lassen Power, a wholly-
owned subsidiary of Covanta Energy Corporation ("Covanta"). Covanta has informed 
PG&E that it has shut down the Mt. Lassen facility and terminated the majority of the 
employees while it assesses the future operations of the facility. 

Please contact David Poster at 415-973-1082 if you have any additional questions. 
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Vice President - Regulation and Rates 

cc: Service List for R.l 1-05-005 
Service List for R.l0-05-006 
Andrew Schwartz - Energy Division 

Sincere ly 
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